
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FRANKLIN, MA

The Franklin Town Council will hold a public hearing to determine whether it is in the public interest to
accept Maple Tree Lane and Oak Tree Lane as public ways, and related drainage easements. This
hearing will be held during the Town Council Meeting at 7:00 pm on February 15, 2023 and will
provide an open forum for discussion. Location: Municipal Building, 2nd floor Council Chambers, 355
E. Central Street, Franklin, MA, and also via the “ZOOM” platform. Residents can visit the Town
calendar on franklinma.gov on and after February 10, 2023 for up to date meeting information. Please
call the Town Administrator’s Office at (508) 520-4949 if you require further information or to make
arrangements for translation services.

Submitted by,

Julie McCann


